

Subject:

Murphy's Yard Devlopment

Dear Sir

I wrote to oppose the planned development at Murphy's Yard, principally on account of the scale of the proposed buildings.

Given that planned development near the Heath must not harm its openness and the views from it (as stated in Camden's own policies and those of other interested parties) this will surely be one of the Planning Committee's less onerous decisions. A glance at the mock-up photographs reveals that this requirement will be breached.

I urge the Committee to insist on changes to the developer's plans.

Yours sincerely

Geoff Watts 28 New End Square London NW3 1LS